
Little Bears’ Weekly Newsletter
The vision of Dolores Elementary School is to provide an educational foundation that
fosters personal success through an innovative and positive learning environment.

In the news…

!! Extra Edition !!
Please note updates on new dates and

times of upcoming events…

Calendar Items:
April 19th- Choice Enrollment is open!
Please refer us to your friends and ask them to
register as soon as possible! Call 970-882-7255
for more information
April 26th- our tentatively planned music
performance has been moved to May 11th at 6
pm.
May 5th- students get to wear a Hat all day
with a $1 donation to support our Teddy Bear
friend, Axel Durr’s Cancer Fund
May 5th - Spring Fling Parent/Child Dance- 6 to
8:30 (details to come)
May 6- No Friday activities
May 11th- 6:00 pm -Elementary music
performance (details to come)
May 12th - 2nd grade Core Knowledge Day -
Historical figures in the U.S. History
May 23rd- Kindergarten Core Knowledge Day-
Taking care of our Earth
May 24th- PTA’s 5th grade continuation parade
(after school)
May 24th- Award Assembly- 8:30 am- parents
of award winners will be invited
May 25th- Report cards sent home
May 25th- Field day- 9:00-11:00 (3-5) and
12:30-2:30 (K-2)
May 26- Last Day of School and Talent show
(5th grade performers only)- all grades in
audience and 5th grade parents will be invited

Principal’s Message

Dear Little Bear Families,

We are thrilled to add a few new end of the year

events, but we also had to reschedule a few events

due to unforeseen circumstances. Please update your

calendars and feel free to call our office if you need

any clarifications. We will request changes be made

to the district calendar, as well. Please continue to

watch for teacher announcements for event details,

any additional events, or changes to current events.

We only have 22 days of school left, and we are so

proud of all that our Little Bears have accomplished

this school year. Please remember that we are going

to finish the year strong with many important learning

experiences, celebrations, and gatherings; and you can

help by making sure your child arrives by 8:00 and

only misses school when absolutely necessary. Also,

please do not leave children unattended prior to 7:30.

Thank you so much for your support to help us

maintain good attendance until our very last day!

We also would appreciate your help in spreading the

word that choice enrollment for next school year is

open! We are so grateful for those of you who

recommend us to friends, family, and neighbors!

Please let them know that registering early

guarantees them a seat for the 2022-2023 school

year, and they can sign up at the district office or call

970-882-7255 for more information. Thank you so

much for your kind referrals; we are truly grateful!

As we transition from spring to summer, please dress

your children with layers. We’re seeing some

shivering in the mornings and sweating by noon. They

are welcome to bring a change of clothes in their

backpacks, too!

Thank you for your continued encouragement,

support and volunteer hours! We are more grateful

than we could ever express for your involvement,  and

we hope to see you at our upcoming events soon!

Warmly,

Lurleen McCormick, MA, Ed.S

Elementary School Principal
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